
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that at a public meeting held on August 28, 2025, the 
English Montreal School Board approved that the regular meeting of the 
Executive Committee and Board, scheduled for Wednesday, October 22, 2025, 
to be held at the EMSB Administration Building located at 6000 Fielding Avenue in 
Montreal, will be instead held at the 
St. Pius X Culinary Institute located at 9955 Papineau Avenue, Montreal, same 
day and time, as stipulated in By-Law No. 1 (2025) and By-Law No. 4 (2025) to affix 
the day, time and place of the Board and Executive Committee meetings of the 
English Montreal School Board.

It was further approved to proceed to the amendment of said By-Laws accordingly 
and in conformity with the Education Act.

Montreal, September 3, 2025

(s) Me Nathalie Lauzière
Secretary General
ENGLISH MONTREAL SCHOOL BOARD


